
Woodburn School District
Our Mission is to engage, inspire, and prepare all students to learn, lead, and contribute

toward a just community, both local and global.

To: Dr. Joe Morelock

From: Chrissy Chapman, Director of Teaching & Learning

Date: 8/19/22

Re: Oregon English Language Learner Report

Background Information:

The Oregon English Language Learner Report is an annual publication the Oregon Department of

Education publishes annually. The report is required by law (ORS 327.016), and reports on

financial information for English language learner programs, the objectives and needs of

students eligible for and enrolled in an English language learner program, as well as provides

information on the demographics of students in English language learner programs in each

school district. The report must be provided to each school district board by September 1 of

each year and made available at the school district’s main office and on the school district’s

website.

The most recent report is the 2020-2021 Oregon English Language Learner Report. The English

Language Learner District Comparison Tool can be used to compare district outcomes across the

state.

Recommended Action:

None

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/reports-and-data/LegReports/Documents/Oregon_English_Learners_Report_2020-21_Final.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/reports-and-data/LegReports/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/reports-and-data/LegReports/Pages/default.aspx

